Hello,

The City of Hendersonville is in the process of creating a Green Trail. The self-guided trail will feature local eco-friendly destinations which demonstrate one or more of these five categories in the City Environmental and Sustainability Board's proposed Environmental Sustainability Plan: Energy, Transportation, Waste Management, Water (Quality and Quantity) and Land Management and Conservation.

You have been recommended by our committee to be included in the Green Trail. We hope you will accept our invitation and submit a brief description of how you are supporting sustainability in any of the categories listed above. If you wish to participate, please complete this form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdm3AryR3YDnHMt_4pdxROkpyFRHvlrczNaZ9qzteg4JBS6Jw/viewform?usp=sf_link

This Green Trail will be similar to the Pollinator Trail created for Bee City and include a wider range of local examples of sustainability.

See the Pollinator Trail:

https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=1-c0JbHjjQqCHCrRscCcZuxvu5X6JhzfH&ll=35.36239011807532%2C-82.459100599999998z=11

While new entries may be added as they are developed and recommended, the Environmental Sustainability Board hopes to introduce the Green Trail to the community at the City of Hendersonville's inaugural Hendo Earth Fest on April 22, 2023.

Please confirm your interest as a featured location on the Green Trail by April 15, 2023. Thank you for your interest and participation!

Virginia Tegel, Environmental Sustainability Board Member 231-392-2502